Auqust 2021

Bondurant Community Club Newsletter

Heritage Day is almost here!
The Heritage Day Sale is coming up quick:

Saturday August 14, 9am - 2pm
If you have items in good working condition to donate, please bring them to
the church Wed - Fri, August 11-13 from 9am till 1pm. No electronics
please.

We need lots of helpers on those days as well, to sort, organize and price
all those items. Please consider coming by to help for any amount of time
that you can. Helpers are also needed on Saturday (the day of the sale) at
8am for set up and after 2pm for clean up.

And there’s much more to this day too:

Homemade bake sale: please help us out by bringing baked goods on
Saturday morning to sell. Baked goods must be covered and if possible, a
suggested sale price is appreciated.

Craft vendors will have tables with their wares set up.

Hot dog/burger lunch will be available for purchase.

Raffle prizes will be chosen. If you have any raffle tickets you have sold,
make sure they’re turned in by Saturday.

Come and join the fun! The annual BBQ is a social event, but Heritage Day
is the main fundraiser for the BCC (to help maintain the church and library,
host social functions and help with community support).
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BBQ Survey

Thank you to everyone who filled out the BBQ survey. We got some good
information to consider for next year.

St. Hubert’'s Church

There will be no church service at St. Hubert’s on Sunday August 15 due to
the fact that Pinedale will be having a Ranch Mass at the Murdock Ranch.
The service will be at 11am and we are requested to bring our own lawn
chairs. After the service there will be a potluck. Meat will be provided,
please bring a side dish or dessert, as well as your own plate and
silverware. If you would like to carpool with fellow Bondurant-ites (is that a
word?), please meet at St. Hubert’s parking lot at 9:30am. Otherwise, here
are the directions to the Murdock Ranch:

Directions: Leaving Pinedale, drive 1 mile west (toward Jackson), to Ehman Lane

Co. Hwy. 144). Turn right, north, drive 2.2 miles. Turn right across cattle guard,
immediately veer left across 2nd cattle guard on to Murdock Ranch Road. At fork
in road, stay right, climbing hill to Mad's house. Distance from 1st cattle guard to house
is 2 miles. Allow 15 minutes driving time from Pinedale.

If coming from the west, heading toward Pinedale, cross the New Fork River bridge, then
take 1st left onto Ehman Lane. Then, as above.

Also, the church has received funding for necessary improvements and
work will begin in the fall.

POPS

Samantha Sumrall has been working hard to update the POPS website
bonduranthistory.org. There are some amazing stories and interviews
regarding our little town’s history. Check it out!

Bondurant North Star Feeders

The 4H Club has completed another successful County Fair season. Stay
tuned for more details.




Library

Book Club for “The Ride of Her Life” is this Tuesday, August 10, at 10am.
The following Tuesday, August 17, at 10am, we will wrap up the summer
reading program with games, snacks and the drawing of the raffle prizes.
Even if your kids didn’t participate in the program, come join the fun!

New BCC Website

A new website is being created specifically for the Bondurant Community
Club! You can now look online for up-to-date information on everything that
is happening with the community club, including a calendar of events, past
newsletters and meeting minutes.

The website is BondurantCommunityClub.org and you can check it out
starting next week!

Dues

The membership directory will be printed in October. Make sure you have
paid your dues for this year if you want to be in (and receive) the directory,
as well as continuing to receive these newsletters.

And please make sure to let Gloria Thomas know if there are any changes
to your information!

BCC dues: $20 per family or $10 per person. Mail a check to BCC, PO Box
71, Bondurant or Venmo to Gloria-Thomas-56.

BCC Meeting
Next BCC meeting will be Tuesday, September 7 at 6pm.




